
ROSE HILL SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT OF KAUFMAN COUNTY 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

Please take notice that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors 

scheduled for Tuesday, March 25, 2025, at 6:00pm is cancelled. The 

next regular board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 22, 2025, 

at 6:00pm. 

1, the undersigned, hereby certify that on March 22, 2025 at 6:00pm, this Notice of Meeting 

Cancellation was posted to the Rose Hill Special Utility District website (www.rhsud.com) and in 

the bulletin board at the district’s office, located at 1377 County Road 274, Terrell, Kaufman County, 

facing the outside, and visible to the public at all times. 

By: 

Nanci Essary, General Manager


